
 News Update 
TERM 1 – 15TH SEPTEMBER 2023 

 Safeguarding 
If you have any concerns or wish to report or discuss any issues, please email 

safeguarding @thebairdprimaryacademy.org.uk 

 

Year 6 Prefects 

This Year we have introduced Prefects in 

Year 6. This fantastic group of volunteers 

applied to represent the school and are 

doing a great job so far!  

Some of their duties include: supporting 

pupils during break and lunchtimes, hold-

ing open doors for assembly and helping 

to organise lunch buckets.   

Open Events 2023! Book your space today at one of our autumn open events. Dis-

cover what life is really like in our fantastic classrooms at The Baird Primary Acade-

my. Visit: https://bit.ly/44JTge6 to secure your place.  

 

Gold Award  

Winners 
 

Skylarks: Finlay 

Swifts: Ruben 

Kingfishers: Abi-Niamh 

Robins: Poppy-May 

Lapwings: Hettie-Rose 

Sandmartins: Abdulrahman  

Herons: Marshall 

Curlews: Jorge 

Moorhens: Ashton 

Avocets : Darcie & Olly 

Kittiwakes: Arthur & Grace 

Dates for the Diary 

22.09.23 Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Cake Sale 

02.10.23 Individual Pupil             

Photographs 

09.10.23  Harvest Festival Donations 

all this week 

13.10.23 Harvest Festival Assembly  

2:30pm 

16.10.23 Nursery, EYFS, KS1 Parent 

Consultations 2-6:00pm 

17.10.23 KS2 Parent Consultations 

2:00-6:00pm 

18.10.23 Parent Forum 2:00pm 

18.10.23 Celebration Afternoon 

2:30pm classrooms 

Attendance News 

IMPORTANT 

Pupils must arrive in school by 

8.45am on each school day.  

The register for the morning session 

will be taken at 8.55am . 

 

 

Individual Pupil Photographs  

 Monday 2nd October 

If you would like your child to have a picture 
taken with their siblings, this session will start 
at 08:15am, please access the academy site via 
the Parker Road entrance on foot only from 
08:10am.  
 
Nursery children will have their photos taken at 
09:00am. If your child does not attend the 
morning session but you would like a photo 
please ensure you arrive on site for this time. 
 
Please ensure your child is wearing their full 
school uniform, including a school sweatshirt/
cardigan and a tie if your child is in Years 1 to 
6.  
 
Full details are on the letter issued via 
ParentPay. 

https://bit.ly/44JTge6
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